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MINI Cooper Owners Settle Class Action Regarding Water Pump Failure

A settlement has been reached in a class action lawsuit filed on behalf of certain MINI Cooper
owners or lessees who have faced or will face repairs to their vehicles due to an alleged
defective water pump prone to failure.

Los Angeles, CA (PRWEB) August 10, 2016 -- Class Counsel Stephen M. Harris and Robert L. Starr announce
that a settlement has been reached in a class action lawsuit filed on behalf of certain MINI Cooper owners or
lessees who have faced or will face repairs to their vehicle due to an alleged defective water pump prone to
failure.

The settlement reached in Herremans v. BMW of North America, LLC, UNITED STATES DISTRICT
COURT FOR THE CENTRAL DISTRICT OF CALIFORNIA, Case No. 2:14-cv-02363-GW-PJW, will
reimburse current and former owners and lessees of certain MINI Coopers from model years 2006-2012 for
money they spent to replace an alleged faulty water pump and related components such as, replacing coolant,
gasket and bolts. The settlement relates to MINI owners and lessees of covered vehicles who paid for a water
pump replacement on or before November 28th, 2016 and within seven years or 84,000 miles of when the
vehicle was first placed into service. MINI owners may be reimbursed up to $500 of their out-of-pocket costs
for this repair.

The settlement also covers vehicle owners and lessees who have not yet had a problem but may experience a
problem in the future. The owner or lessee of any covered vehicle which experiences an alleged water pump
failure after November 28th (or a failure within 7 years or 84,000 miles) may take the vehicle to an authorized
MINI dealer and have the problem repaired at no cost to the owner or lessee. This free repair service applies to
any covered vehicle which experiences water pump failure within seven years or 84,000 miles since the
vehicles was first placed in service.

Class Counsel Stephen M. Harris stated that, "we are pleased to have achieved a settlement which allows class
members to recover their repair costs as soon as possible, without having to wait for the conclusion of years of
litigation and the uncertainty inherent in any trial."

Informative Website Established for Class Members

A website has been established for class members as well as members of the public to learn more information
about the settlement. Please visit www.MiniCooperSettlement.com to find out whether you are covered by the
settlement, download a claim form, contact Class Counsel with questions, or learn more about the class action
and its resolution.
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Contact Information
Stephen M. Harris
Stephen M. Harris & Robert L. Starr, Attorneys at Law
http://www.minicoopersettlement.com/
+1 866-317-8668

by NextClient Staff Writer
NextClient.com, Inc.
http://www.nextclient.com
800-410-6398

Online Web 2.0 Version
You can read the online version of this press release here.
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